
11am-4.30pm
Saturday 7 
July 
Conway Hall, 
25 Red Lion 
Square, 

London 
WC1R 4RL

Come to 2018 
annual 
NSSN 

conference 
The NSSN is supported by the following national trade unions

shopstewards.net

ORGANISE THE 
FIGHTBACK



2017 was the 
year that 

we nearly got rid of the 
Tories. The General 
Election result has 
shocked the Tories and 
the media but it has 
confirmed that we’ve 
had enough of brutal 
cuts. Jeremy Corbyn’s 
manifesto gave workers 
the opportunity to 
express their anger. Now 
with confidence lifted, 
many will feel that this 
weak Tory Government, 
propped up by the DUP, 
can be defeated.

2018 has seen the 
continuation of last 
year’s strike wave, from 
railworkers fighting the 
removal of the guard to 
low-paid 
health 
workers 
and 
McDonald’s 
staff 
striking 
against low 
pay and the 
Birmingham 
binworkers defending 
their contracts. Now, 
university lecturers 
have taken action to 
defend their pensions 

and mobilising in their 
thousands to reject the 
employers’ deal. But how 
much could be achieved 
if workers fight and strike 
together? We have a 
proud record of fighting 
for co-ordinated action 
against the Tories and 
the bosses. 

Come to the 2018 
National Shop Stewards 
Network Annual 
Conference on Saturday 
July 7th in London. 
It is open to all trade 
union and anti-cuts 
campaigners. We have 
re-arranged the date 
to avoid a clash with a 
national day of action 
to celebrate the 70th 
anniversary of the NHS 
on June 30th. We will 
do all we can to build 
the protests against 
continuing Tory  
health cuts.

11am-4.30pm
Saturday 7 July 
Conway Hall,
25 Red Lion 
Square, 
London WC1R 
4RL

shopstewards.net

Conference fee £6. 
Register on 
the day or by 
email to info@
shopstewards.net 
NSSN, PO Box 
54498, London E10 
9DE


